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Public Relations Policy 

Lincoln Library utilizes multiple platforms to promote its activities, including newsletters, 
social media, and local news outlets. The public is encouraged to interact with the library 
in digital spaces. Posts that promote commercial interests or non-library content and/or 
violate the Lincoln Library Behavior Policy will be deleted. Repeat offenders may be 
blocked. Lincoln Library does not endorse any views or opinions expressed in public 
comments. 

Petitioning or Distribution of Literature in Libraries 

It is the policy of Lincoln Library that petitioning, solicitation, or distribution of literature 
or leaflets, canvassing, or similar types of appeals by members of the public are not 
allowed in the library. 
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